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Harrison County Office 
668 New Lair Road 
Cynthiana, KY  41031 
P: 859-234-5510  

Agriculture & Natural Resources Newsletter 

A Note from Jessica 

Hello everyone and Happy Holidays! I hope this newsletter finds you and your family well! I also hope that 
each of you had a safe and bountiful harvest this year.  

I wanted to take a moment and say thank you to everyone who reached out, prayed or sent well wishes 
after my accident in October. I truly appreciate it and am glad to be on the mend!  

Please pay close attention to this newsletter as there are several opportunities coming up for educational 
classes.  

Also, if you haven't done so already we would greatly appreciate you filling out the survey below by scanning 
the QR code with your phone or going to go.uky.edu/serveky. This survey will directly impact programming 

efforts here in Harrison County and we would love to hear how we can better serve each of you! 

 
 

 
Jessica Barnes, 

County Extension Agent For Ag. 
& Natural Resources Education 
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The Harrison County Extension Office will be 

closed December 25 through January 1 to      

celebrate the holidays with our families.       

We all wish you and your family a very             

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

Private Pesticide Applicator Certification 
If you need to update your Private Pesticide Applicator certification or become certified then join us on     

January 22, 2024 at either 10am or 6pm in the small meeting room at the Harrison County Extension Office. 
The Private Pesticide Applicator certification allows you to purchase and apply restricted use pesticides for 

your personal use. If you are “for hire” and spray for others then you would need to do the Commercial   
Pesticide certification and if you contact me I can give you more information on that. Please call                   

859-234-5510 if you plan to attend so I can have enough materials available. 

Beef Quality & Care Assurance Certification 
I will be holding a Beef Quality & Care Assurance (BQCA) certification class on February 29, 2024 at 6:00pm 
in the big meeting room at the Harrison County Extension Office. The BQCA certification will show you how 
to properly give injections, handle cattle properly, and give some information on diseases and sicknesses to 
watch for in the cattle herd. Please call 859-234-5510 if you plan to attend so I can have enough materials 

available. 

UK Beef Webinar Series   
Dr. Darrh Bullock, Beef Extension Professor, University of Kentucky 
 

We will be restarting our UK Beef Webinar Series in December. These sessions are open to any beef           
producers, but a one-time registration is required. If you have received notices in the past then you are     

registered and should get the notification, if not, you can register by sending an email with your name and 
county to dbullock@uky.edu with the topic heading of UK Beef Webinar Registration.  

 
The dates and topics are: 

December 12, 2023 – Shooting the Bull – UK Beef Specialists will provide information on a hot topic in the 
beef industry and answer any questions posed by the attendees. 

 
January 9, 2024 – Prebreeding Vaccination Considerations – Dr. George Perry, Texas A&M University 

 
February 13 – What's the Cost of a Cheap Mineral – Dr. Katie VanValin, University of Kentucky 

All webinars start at 8:00 EST/7:00 CST. All registered members will receive a Zoom invitation the morning of 
the presentation with the link and password. For more information contact Darrh Bullock at                      

dbullock@uky.ed 

mailto:dbullock@uky.edu
mailto:dbullock@uky.edu
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Interested in becoming a Master Cattleman? 
 

The Master Cattleman program is back in action and Harrison, Bourbon and Nicholas Counties have teamed 
up to offer the program to our producers. We are trying to gauge the interest that we will have because 

there is a minimum number of participants required in order to host the program. If you are interested in 
becoming a Master Cattleman please call the Harrison County Extension Office at 859-234-5510 or email me 

at Jessica.barnes2@uky.edu. We are working on hammering out the specific dates with our specialists on 
when exactly the classes will take place but there will be six classes 3 hours each January through March. 

Each class will begin at 5:30 pm and a meal will be provided. See the flyer below for some more information 
and call if you are interested! Once I know specific dates I will call those interested and at that point you will 

need to pay the $125 registration fee to lock in your spot. 
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Harrison County Beef Cattle Association  

Equipment Rental Pricing 
A $50 deposit is required before renting any equipment 

Cattle Panels              $25.00 per day 
 

Portable Cattle Chute (with or without scales) No-Till Seed Drills                   

$10.00 per acre/$50 minimum 

 Haybuster drills-10 ft working width, can seed 2 different large seeds + 1 small seed at the same time 

 Great Plains– 7 ft working width, can seed 1 large seed + 1 small seed at the same time 
 

Brillion Seeder              $12.00 per acre 
 

Boom-less Pull Behind Sprayers (no PTO needed)           $50.00 per day 

 Only 2,4-D type products should be used in sprayers 
 

Plastic Layer                $60.00 per day 
 

Water Wheel Setter              $40.00 per day 
 

Lime Spreader               $125.00 per day 

 Will hold 10 ton completely full  
 

Portable Chain Drag              $100.00 per day 

 20 foot or 16 foot width with 5/8 chain 

YOU PICKED UP THE PIECE OF EQUIPMENT FROM INSIDE THE BARN, PLEASE PUT IT BACK INSIDE THE BARN 
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Congratulations to our 2023 Top Farm Hand 
Mr. Danny Tackett was honored as the Top Farm Hand at the 2023 Annual Harrison County Farm Field. The 
Top Farm Hand award recognizes individuals in Harrison County who have made significant contributions to 

the farm community. I couldn't think of anyone else who has made more contributions to the farming     
community than Mr. Danny Tackett. He keeps all of our vehicles and farm equipment on the road and knows 

the importance of keeping the farmer moving. 
I know we are not the only ones that have had tires blow out right at closing time and have called Danny and 

he is always willing to stay late until you get there so he can get you back to work. Thank you Danny for all 
you have done and continue to do for all of the farmers in Harrison County and beyond. We truly do         

appreciate you and your family! If you see Mr. Tackett out and about tell him CONGRATULATIONS and 
THANK YOU! 


